
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

March 14, 2023

The Honorable Lizzie Fletcher 
United States House of Representatives 
119 Cannon HOB Washington, DC 20515 

Re: Westchase District – Meadowglen West Complete Streets Project Support

Dear Representative Fletcher,

Please accept this letter of support for the Westchase District and the Meadowglen West Bicycle-Pedestrian-Tran-
sit Improvements project. The project is an important part of the District’s long-range plan and will enable a 
complete reconstruction of Meadowglen from Kirkwood to Rogerdale. The funding request will go to towards 
bicycle-pedestrian-transit elements such as ADA-accessible pedestrian improvements, bicycle accommodations, 
and other elements to improve safety and enhance access to transit. In addition to these features, the project also 
includes a complete roadway rehabilitation, stormwater improvements, and other public utility upgrades. The 
project does not remove any existing vehicular capacity.

The project will provide valuable improvements for this area and for regional mobility. I thank you very much for 
your partnership and collaboration in this very important project to our community.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn 


